
The Federal Cares Act provides funds to institutions of higher learning to assist students in defraying costs 
associated with hardships incurred during the COVID-19 Pandemic.  This Emergency Grant Aid provides 
direct support to students impacted by the change in College operations during this period.  The Cares Act 
Emergency Grant Relief Fund will be disbursed beginning April 28, 2023 and requirements have been 
verified. 
 
The sum of $380.00 will be provided to every student enrolled at Rust College for the 4th Module of Spring, 
2023.  Eligible students must meet the following requirement: 
 
 Be registered for Spring 2023 classes.   

 
Upon verification, checks can be picked up at the Cashier’s window from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. daily.   
 
If you have questions or concerns relating to this process, please send an email to: 
rccaresact@rustcollege.edu 
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